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We do not agree with setting the limits of water withdrawal to 500 g/day. It's impeding on our own
personal property rights and its difficult, if not impossible, to separate what is used as personal in
home use and what is used for gardens, lawns and livestock. There is no proof that using a well
diminishes in stream flow and logically it makes more sense that it would help in stream flow since
that deep well water is becoming surface water. Please don't impose one groups view on all of
Whatcom county and Washington state, please don't restrict my ability to make use of my own
property.
 


